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It is an honor and privilege to bring to you a brief accounting regarding my activities as Pastor 
Bob’s assistant these past few months. As always, one of the challenges in bringing this kind of 
report is the blurring of the lines between what I do as assistant and my role as the District 
Secretary. They often overlap to some degree, so thank you for understanding the challenge this 
represents in reporting to you. 

Church Visits 

I have recently visited our Xenia and Carthage churches, representing the District. 

Pastoral Reviews 

In an effort for us to get “current” with churches whose pastors are due to review, I have 
conducted pastoral reviews for Dr. Tom Ward (Tri-County) and Jamison Moody (Carthage), both 
of which were resoundingly positive. 

District Assembly 

Much of my work has involved preparation for our District Assembly this past July, as well as all 
of the follow-up needed at its conclusion.  

Current efforts 

A significant, but unseen, part of my task involves the completion and submission of our annual 
District Journal, which is due for submission in about two weeks. While it is no longer widely 
distributed due to privacy issues, this is a vital record of our District’s information and activities. 
In addition, I have scheduled a slate of church visits for the fall season, and will be continuing in 
helping Pastor Bob conduct pastoral reviews. 

It is a blessing to serve you, the District, the wider Church, and the Kingdom of God in this 
capacity. Thank you for allowing me this sacred privilege. As always, I am open to your 
questions, concerns, comments, and suggestions as to how I may serve you better! 

Yours for the Kingdom, 

 

Dave Crofford 


